
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

SOUTH WALES PORTS RAIL CROSSINGS 
 

 
You may have noticed significant additional rail 

movements across our ports, especially in 
Newport. 

 
As a reminder to all port users can I please ask 

that additional care is taken on port roads 
especially in areas with rail crossing points. Please 

adhere to speed limits and respect any rail 
crossing warning lights and signage in these 

areas. 
 

The rail movements are accompanied by a rail 
operator representative and their instructions to 

traffic should not be challenged. 
 

Many thanks for your vigilance and co-operation. 
 
 
Craig Christoforato, Operations Manager South Wales 


